Anne Rittgers

From: Jon and Ruth Ewig <_>

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 7:40 PM
To: House Resources; Senate Resources; Jon and Ruth Ewig; timbyrnes@live.com
Subject: We support HB83 and SB34

The Citizen Advirsory Committee is a very good plan and helps with accountability.

Jon and Ruth Ewig

Fairbanks, AK 99701





